Online Poster Presentation in the SESJ 2024 Meeting

In the SESJ 2024 meeting, the online poster presentation session has become available prior to the on-

site meeting.

® The website has already been open ( https://evolgen.biol.se.tmu.ac.jp/sesj2024/poster/ ). You can

login to the website with your mail address and the registration number for the SESJ 2024
meeting. The website is accessible only by those who registered for the SESJ 2024 meeting.

® Anyone who registered for the poster presentation can present at the online poster presentation

session. While you can choose whether to present online, if you have applied for the poster

presentation award, please present at both online and onsite meetings. This is essential for the

evaluation by the committee members.

® Ifyou have applied for the poster presentation award, please upload your poster by 16 Aug 2024.

If not, you can upload your poster anytime.

® Please visit the website for the information on the file types, how to upload your poster, and how

to comment on the posters, etc.

® There is no core time for presentation --- you do not need to stay online at a certain time.

® For inquiries about the online poster session, please contact Takashi Tsuchimatsu ( tsuchimatsu

[at] bs.s.u-tokyo.ac.jp ).
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